
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1278 
 

Asked on 8 November 2022 
 

DR M ROBINSON ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE 
SERVICES (HON Y D’ATH)—   
 
QUESTION 
With reference to Queensland Audit Office Report 2: 2021-22 (Measuring emergency 
department patient wait time), and the system integration project to improve real-time 
(instant) sharing of QAS data with Emergency Departments—  
Will the Minister advise (a) if the project has been resumed, (b) when the project is 
expected to be completed and (c) funding to the project this financial year? 
 

ANSWER 
 
I am advised that the project has resumed and it is projected that an appropriate 

solution will be  delivered in 2023.  

 
Queensland Health and Queensland Ambulance Service have committed resources to 
this project and a budget will be confirmed once the detailed planning phase and 
associated business requirements have been defined by stakeholders.  
 


